DAVIS SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL
October 4, 2023

THIS DAY IN HISTORY: 1915 - The Dinosaur National Monument was established. The
area covered part of Utah and Colorado.

TESTING: PSAT Registration is closed and all testing seats have been filled. 11t graders who
registered have received confirmation as have 10" graders accepted from the waiting list. If you
have not filled out the DJUSD Chromebook for PSAT form indicating whether or not you
need a Chromebook for test day, please do so right away using your DJUSD email account. Only
DJUSD-issued Chromebooks can be used for the PSAT. Digital readiness checks will take place
on Thursday, October 12. Registered students will be notified which period to report to the
ASC to pick up a Chromebook (if needed) and perform the required digital readiness tasks.

If you have question, please contact Mrs. Gladding at kgladding@djusd.net.

LIBRARY: Lifetouch has delivered and installed the ID card printer. The library is now able to
print (or reprint) student and staff ID cards. As per an administration decision in 2021, we do
not charge students for a replacement ID card.

OPPORTUNITIES: Interested in traveling to South Korea in June 2024 as part of a student
exchange to Sangju - Davis sister-city in South Korea? Please attend a meeting in P-14 at lunch
on Tuesday, October 10" to find out details. This will be our first exchange with Sangju post-
Covid.

Hello Seniors got questions about your college applications? Come on in to the All Student
Center on October 5 starting at 2:15p.m. We are here to help you through your CSU, UC &
Community College, common applications. Counselors will be able to assist you one-on-one with
this process. See you there!

Interested in serving the local community? Join CSF! We are a community service club and
honors society that provides fun and accessible volunteer opportunities for all. CSF is a great
place to meet new people and learn new skills while giving back. Check out our table at the Club
Fair this Wednesday at lunch on 10/04. We will be holding an informational meeting this
Friday in S-11 and go over membership requirements. Registration for CSF will be from 10/05-
10/12 at lunch in S-11. Stop by with your transcript and $5 after submitting the online
application. If you have any questions, email us at dhscsf@gmail.com. You can follow us on
Instagram @dhscsf

Dance 10/21/23 North Gym - 7-10 PM - prices are $20 general, $10 ASB, no students admitted
after 8:30 PM

HOCO Dance tickets are now on sale, in person only. 800 Cap on tickets. The schedule will be
as follows:

10/5 for 12% graders only at lunch and after school



10/6 for 12% graders only before school, at lunch, and after school (if tickets still available)
10/10 for 11t graders only before school, at lunch and after school
10/11 for 10 graders only before school, at lunch and after school

10/12 for all grades if there are still tickets available.

NO GUESTS ALLOWED at this dance.

ATHLETIC NEWS: Davis Senior High School’s 7th annual wrestling camp is open to all 4th
thru 12th graders! Wrestling camp is $100 per family and will be held in the Davis Senior High
School North Gym from 4:30 to 6:00pm:

Girls Camp: October 2-5

Everyone Camp: October 9-12

Register for camp at: https://forms.gle/4MjaDKLKEhCMrBre7

Questions? Contact DSHS Coach John Rosendale at jrosendale@djusd.net

CAREERS: Sacramento City College will visit the Career Center at lunch on Thursday, October
5 to provide information and answer questions about attending Sacramento City College. See
you in the Career Center Thursday at lunch!

Cabin Leaders are needed for North Davis Elementary’s Walker Creek trip January 23-26.
Deadline to apply is October 25. The application and permission form can be found in the
Career Center, or go to the Career Center’s website for the links.

Seniors — do you need money for college? If so, you should apply for scholarships! The Career
Center’s Scholarship Bulletin is now available and lists lots of great scholarships you just might
qualify for! To see the Scholarship Bulletin, go to the DHS website and click on Career
Center. The Bulletin is updated every two weeks, so check it often!

IMPORTANT DATES:

10/4: ASB Club Fair

10/9: Indigenous Peoples Day - no school in session
10/11: DSHS Safety Day (reschedule)



